
29th January 2018 

 
 
 

 
Reading - Please ensure that you are reading to or listening to your child 
read everyday. This needs to be logged in your child’s reading diary. Also 
encourage your child to write a sentence about the books they have read or 
their weekend. Please allow your child to write the sentence independently 
using their sounds but  support them to use capital letters, full stops, fin-
ger spaces etc.  
 
Thank you for those of you who are already doing this.  

 
 
 
 In English, we are creating problems for our own stories.  

 
 In Maths, we will be using ten frames and the ‘Part, Part, Whole model’ to sub-

tract.  
We will also be creating our own subtraction stories.  

 
 In Topic, we will be learning about our bodies. We will be naming all of the 

main body parts that we can see as well as organs inside our bodies. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 Subtraction  

You could: 
 Write a definition for the word 
 Write a sentence containing the word  

We will be reinforcing this word in class throughout the week.  

1T’s assembly will be on Friday 2nd March at 2pm in the New Hall.  
Miss Townsend will be sending home words to learn and costume          information this 

week (see communication books).  

During the wet and cold months please can you make sure your child brings spare socks 
to school for Forest Rangers. If your child has come home with spare socks, please return 

them to school. Thank you.  
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